
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Thursday, 1st February 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 

RE: £20 supermarket vouchers 
  
 

Prince Albert Primary School are really pleased to be able to offer all of our children a £20 
supermarket voucher which parents and carers will be able to spend on household food 
essentials.  
 
These vouchers have been funded by the Department for Work and Pensions through 
Birmingham City Council’s Household Support Fund and we are really pleased that our 
application has been successful.  
 
To claim your £20 supermarket voucher you will need to: 
 

• Download the Arbor APP  

• Ensure that school has an up-to-date email address for you 
 

The expiry date on the voucher is the 11th March 2024 and we would therefore encourage 
you to do the above as soon as possible. Once you have missed the deadline you will not 
be able to access the voucher. 
 
Every child in school will have the opportunity to take advantage of this fantastic offer and we 
would encourage all families not to miss out.  
 
If you have any questions about the vouchers or if you need support downloading the Arbor 
App, please do not hesitate to contact our school office.  
  
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Patel 
Head Of School  


